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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 12, 2019

TO: Honorable Tom Craddick, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2442 by Phelan (Relating to the exchange of certain state property in Orange County

by the Public Safety Commission.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Public Safety Commission (PSC) to exchange a particular parcel of real
property in Orange County, and would require the General Land Office (GLO) to negotiate and
close a real estate transaction on behalf of PSC. Based on information provided by GLO and the
Department of Public Safety, duties and responsibilities associated with implementing the bill
could be accomplished using existing sources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 305 General Land Office and Veterans' Land Board, 405 Department of
Public Safety

LBB Staff: WP, SZ, PBO, SMi
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